
SOME PERCUSSION ENSEMBLE INFORMATION 
 
 

SUPPLIES (may be purchased at almost any music store) 
 
 Students must bring with them the following: 
 
 – A drum pad: between 8 and 12 inches in diameter. 
 
  Do not  bring a drum of any kind. 
 
 – A pair of drumsticks:  
  Suggested sticks are either:  
   Vic Firth general stick (SD1) or a slightly smaller stick (5B) 
   
  If other sticks are purchased, please make sure that they are wood-tipped 
  sticks, not nylon-tipped. 
 
 
MUSIC 
 
Copies of the pieces we will be performing will be handed out to students within the first 
few weeks of ensemble. Additionally, copies will be made available for download online 
(in the event that a student misplaces their copy). This music should be brought to each 
rehearsal of the percussion ensemble. 
 
I will try to make available both downloadable and streaming audio versions of the 
pieces to be performed to give students another aid in learning their concert pieces.  
 


